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Union Church in Waban
Sunday School Registration

2013 – 2014 Program Year

For children PreK (4 years) through 8th grade
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Photo Release

In order to share the good news of the ministries of the Union Church in Waban, we sometimes take photos and videos at worship and other events, including Sunday school, in the life of the church.  These photos and videos are used in worship slide shows, on bulletin boards, in our newsletter, on our website and sometimes on YouTube and other places on the web.  When published, we DO NOT include identifying information (name, address, etc.) unless there is a compelling reason to do so (such as photos of staff members or guest speaker) and in those cases we will seek permission prior to publication.

For permitted use of your child’s image, please complete this section:
I, ____________________________, authorized parent/guardians of __________________________________________________________
(circle one) authorize/do not authorize The Union Church in Waban to use and/or reproduce my child(ren)’s images in the form of still photography and digital video.

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:_______________________________________   Date:__________________________

Registration Fee
Suggested registration fee: $35 per child or $75 per family limit.  Any donation would be greatly appreciated, and all contributions will be used to purchase Bibles and Sunday school supplies.  Please return payment with this form.  Checks may be made payable to the Union Church in Waban.  Thank you!

Union Church in Waban, 14 Collins Road, Waban, MA 02468

Please contact Kathy Malone at 617-365-4960, 617-527-6221, Kathy@ucw.org with questions.

